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To Whom it May Concern: 

 

I am opposed to HB02002 as it is too vague, allowing for a wide range of 

interpretations.  This bill does not clarify if a minor may make decisions regarding 

their sexual reproductive rights and gender transitioning without parental consent. 

 

A minor is too young to make decisions regarding their sexual behavior, reproductive 

rights and gender transitioning.   

 

They are too young to form proper decision making skills on their own that will affect 

them for the rest of their lives. 

 

I strongly oppose this bill. 


